
     Expected average attendance for a child is 96.1%. Our attendance for last week was: 

         Gribben: 97%      Trevose: 97.1%     Wolfrock: 99%    Tater Du:  97.3%     Longships: 97.9% 

In accordance with our attendance policy we will be sending some children home with attendance letters during the 

term to help keep you informed of your child’s attendance in line with the new RAG (red, amber, green system). Below 

are the band widths, as a reminder, if your child falls into one of these coloured bands a letter will be sent home. 

GREEN Band 96% to 93%   AMBER Band 93% to 90%  RED Band Below 90%  (PERSISTENT ABSENTEE) This is a government definition.  

Nurturing God’s gift with compassion and drive so that all our children succeed, learn and thrive. 

         Compassion, wisdom, forgiveness, perseverance, trust and respect.    Newsletter 05/07/19 

 

  GRIBBEN CLASS NEWS! 

Another busy week for Gribbin Class. We have 

been preparing for our pirate day by making tele-

scopes, bunting and hats. In P.E this week we 

have been practising running races getting ready 

for sports day.   

 

TREVOSE CLASS NEWS!   

This week the children in Trevose class have been looking at their 

plants each day to see how they are growing, watering them and 

keeping them safe and warm in a sunny location. 

During PE they have continued with their throwing and catching skills 

as well as playing football. 

WOLFROCK CLASS NEWS 

Wolf Rock have been working hard to produce non-

chronological reports about farm animals. We have 

word-processed our final drafts, so please pop in to 

see our "Fabulous Farming" display. We have been 

learning all about skeletons and tried to imagine the 

bones in our own skeletons by drawing our predic-

tions in chalk on the playground. We continue to 

enjoy our athletic skills lessons with the Plymouth 

Argyle coaches on Wednesdays, and our swimming 

sessions on Thursday 

afternoons.  

 

TATER Du CLASS NEWS! 

Friday 28th June and Monday 1st July Filming a News Bulletin 

We started by collecting ideas about what we wanted to include 

within the bulletin and, once the cast was set, we could prepare our 

scripts. After that, we filmed the bulletin and edited until our group 

was happy with the performance. 

LONGSHIPS CLASS NEWS! 

he Geevor Mine dance performance practice is continuing 

brilliantly. The pupils have worked hard to continue rehears-

ing and perfecting their technique. Only a couple more 

weeks to go.  

In class, Longships have been using i-Movie to create a Ma-

yan news bulletin based on their news paper article they 

have recently written, where the children acted and per-

formed as news readers and the 'community'. We have be-

gan rehearsals on Tuesday; the year 4, 5 and 6 pupils got to-

gether to do a run of the first half of the show. It is going to 

look fantastic. 

 



             DATES FOR YOUR DIARY!  

Thursday 13th June - Thursday 18th July - 

KS2 Swimming (weekly) 

Tuesday 2nd July  Year 6 Roseland welcome day 

Friday 12th July Move up a class morning 

Tuesday 16th July  Sports Day (reserve 17/07) 

Thursday 18th July  Geevor Mine dance project 

Friday 19th July  Year 6 PROM 

Monday 22nd July  Peter Pan Evening show 

Tuesday 23rd July Peter Pan afternoon show 

Tuesday 23rd July Year 6 Leavers service & awards 

Wednesday 24th July  Last day of Term! 

              Stars of the week! 

 

Gribben - Annabel 

Trevose -  Florence 

Tater Du -  Isobelle 

Longships - Elsa 

Wolfrock -  Ketsia 

                Writing Wonders!                  
Gribben:  Miles 

Trevose:  Megan 

Tater Du:  Ella 

Longships: Amelie 

Wolfrock:  Phoenix 

 

                              Maths Masters! 

Gribben:  Fred 

Trevose:  Phoebe 

Tater Du: Heidi 

Longships: Perdy 

Wolfrock:  Charlie 

              Building Learning Power Heroes! 

Gribben:  George 

Trevose:  Dylan 

Tater Du:  Olivia 

Longships:  Amelia 

Wolfrock:  Ellie Maii 

The A-Z Maths Dictionary 

Bar graph - a chart using bars to show quantity or number.  

               JOKE OF THE WEEK!                  

When do ducks wake up? At the quack of dawn.  

    Grampound Road Sports News! 

Don’t forget we still want to hear about your 

sporting achievements outside of school. If you 

attend a sports club or have a hobby you would 

like to share, we would love to hear where you go, 

what days you attend and see any photos of you 

taking part. This will be added to our Sports Wall 

of Fame.  

CHANGE OF DETAILS If you have changed your address or 

phone number recently, can you please let the school office 

know so we can amend our records.  We will of course be send-

ing out all new contact sheets in September with details on to 

confirm. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB INTEREST  If you would like to express an 

interest in using the After School Club facility starting in Sep-

tember could you please register your name via the school 

office. Thank you. 

PLANNING FOR NEXT ACADEMIC YEAR! 

We are excited to share with you that we plan to offer trips 

for all classes, every half term from September … 

We will be holding more school events and holding topic 

launch events -  Watch this space!! 

Bethan taking part in Surf Life saving! 


